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Archive Coordinator Report Spring 2015 
 
 
I was able to pick up the archives from the previous archivist in early February.  I am still 
grooving into the position as Archive Coordinator. I look forward to going through the 
boxes and thinking about would kinds of displays to put together.  I did have 
one member contact me about adding items to the archive. Unfortunately it turned out 
that the material was not CAL nor related to event in the NYN area. It a good reminder, 
that if wanting to submit items to NYN Archives they be related to events in our area or 
conference approved items. I look forward to the coming year and working with the new 
panel. 
 
Yours in Service, 
 
Kevin M. 
 


